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2018 Annual Session Basics

Registration
Registration (online and mail-in) for 2018 begins on January 1, 2018 and ends on December 31, 2018. You may register 

three ways for the Annual Session: by mail, online or in person in the Registration Hall. Note: Online registration will close 

temporarily from August 20 to September 30, 2018. More information available at www.Nationalbaptist.com.

http://www.nationalbaptist.com/meetings--events/annual-session/register-online.html
http://www.nationalbaptist.com/meetings--events/annual-session/registration.html
http://www.nationalbaptist.com/meetings--events/annual-session/registration.html

